
Hello Fabulous Fives! 

 

How are you all? We are thinking of you all and love hearing from you.  How have you been 

keeping busy?  Have you learnt any new skills or tried a new food/recipe?  Maybe you have 

made up a new game to play with your family or taken part in an on-line quiz. 

 

After our great Africa topic; we thought we would have a change.  We have chosen the 

theme of summer with our first set of work being based around theme parks.  Feel free to 

do any work you like based on the topic of summer – you don’t have to stick to the activities 

we have chosen. We do hope you enjoy our new topic and share your fabulous work with 

us! 

Remember to send your work to Year5@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

Thank you for the work you have sent in so far – we do love to hear about the fun you are 

having and see all your brilliant work and creations. 

 

We hope you are all safely enjoying the fantastic weather and keeping well. 

 

The Year Five Teaching Team 

 

PS  Don’t forget to use Spelling Shed, Times Tables Rockstars and PurpleMash! 

  


